June 20, 2018

Mr. Michael Kazda COPY
Fort Worth Fire Department
Training Division

505 W Felix Street

Fort Worth, TX 76115

Please sign below and return in
the enclosed envelope.

Dear Mr. Kazda

It is our pleasure to inform you that your grant proposal has been accepted
by the North Texas Community Foundation for a grant from the Fleetwood
Memorial Foundation Fund. Enclosed is grant #20180911, in the amount of
$5,000.00. This grant is to be used for the purchase of “strength training
equipment” with the intent to reduce injuries and deaths of Texas Law
Enforcement and Firefighters.

We are pleased to partner with you and wish continued success for the
Fort Worth Fire Department.

Kindest Regards,

Cecilia Saldivar
Fund Manager

LEETWOOD
OUNDATION

Please return the signed copy within 30 days of receipt.

I acknowledge that the funds received from the Fleetwood Memorial Foundation Fund and
will be used for equipment/training to reduce injury and or deaths of Texas Law
Enforcement and Firefighters.
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